
 
 

Skiro AIK together with the Federation of International Bandy invite you to the 

 Bandy World Cup Girls 17 November 3-5 2017 
 
We invite you to the World Cup for Girls 17 in Vetlanda and Sapa Arena. Skiro AIK will host the Girls 
17 World Cup and continue to build on the success from previous years. The goal is to give all 
participants and the world of bandy an unforgettable experience.  
 
This year we are aiming to have 10 teams from Sweden, Norway, Finland, Russia and Canada.  
 
The tournament is for girls born the year of 2001 and later with no exceptions granted.  
 
The game time for the round robin is 2x20 min. If a game ends in a tie, penalty shots will be used to 
decide a winner. The tournament starts on Friday Nov. 3rd and each team will have at least one game 
on Sunday Nov. 5th.  
 
The cost to participate in the tournament is 7500 SEK per team. Accommodation, food and 
transportation are not covered within the above cost. Suggestions for accommodation will be 
included with the invitation communication in June.  
 
To reserve a spot in the 5th year of this tournament please send an email to Jens Harrysson 
jens.harrysson@smalandsidrotten.se. This tournament gives the girls an opportunity to play at the 
highest competitive level against their own age group. Additional information will be included with 
the tournament invitation in June.  
 
See you all this fall at Sapa Arena.  
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